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Washington DC Trip: 

● Mr. Marin led another successful trip to Washington DC this year.  There were some 
slight changes to the plan due to construction and other factors.  Students were able to 
see the Pentagon Memorial for the first time this year.  Everyone arrived home safely on 
April 15th.  This year 30 eighth grade students were able to participate in the trip. 

 
Upcoming Career Exploration Opportunities: 

● 6th Grade Forces in Motion is a half-day field trip where students have an opportunity to 
visit area businesses and sites in our community in order to further explore real-world 
examples of topics they have learned about throughout the year in science.  This year 
they tour Kings Dam, WJJQ, and end at the Tomahawk Public Library.  

● 7th Grade will attend a career expo at Nicolet College on May 10.  
● 8th Grade students visited NTC and UW Marathon to learn about possible career 

pathways each of these schools offer.  
 
Forward Testing:  

● Forward testing is complete for 2018-19 school year.  All students have completed the 
required tests and schedules have returned to normal. 

  
Upcoming Events: 

● May 14 - 6th and 7th grade Choir concert 
● May 21-23 -TMS annual greenhouse Plant sale 
● June 3rd - 8th grade awards banquet 
● June 5th - 8th grade class trip 
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